
                                          LEGAL NOTICE REVISION 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Manorhaven will hold  

a meeting to present the tentative budget to the Board of Trustees on Thursday, March 30 at  

4 p.m. at Village Hall, 33 Manorhaven Blvd., Port Washington, NY 11050 with respect to the 

tentative budget for the fiscal year June 1, 2017 through May 31, 2018. A public hearing to 

accept the budget will follow at 5:30 p.m. 

All persons will be given an opportunity to be heard. Anyone attending who needs special 

accommodations because of a disability should notify the Village Clerk at least 48 hours prior to 

the hearing. 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

VILLAGE OF MANORHAVEN 

Sharon Natalie Abramski, RMC, CMC 

Village Clerk-Treasurer 

Dated: March 24, 2017 

 


